APR 1 5 1963

THE WHITE HOUSE

April 10, 1963

Dear Dean Baker:

I am informed that representatives of the Graduate School of Business Administration soon will be visiting Central America to review the feasibility of cooperating with business leaders and regional and national institutions in a high-level program to improve management.

My recent talks with the Presidents of the Central American nations re-emphasized our mutual concern for the rapid development of human resources in this critical area. The participation of the Business School in a program to strengthen management would constitute a vital step toward sound regional integration, a major objective of the Alliance for Progress.

I am delighted that you are taking an interest in this important work.

Sincerely,

Inches 7

Dean George F. Baker Graduate School of Business Administration Harvard University Soldiers Field Boston 63, Massachusetts